
 
 
June 26, 2024 
 
Federal Communications Commission   
7435 Oakland Mills Road, Columbia, MD 21046 

Attn.: Equipment Authorization Branch 

 

FCC Change of ID Request Letter 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
This letter formally requests a new FCC ID for a currently approved device, in accordance with 47 
CFR Part 2.933 (b). 
 
Original Device Information: 

FCC ID:  VPYLB1DX 

Model: 1YN 

Grant holder: Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd. 

Grant date: April 27, 2016 

 
New Device Information: 

New FCC ID:  2AYQH-LB1DX 

New Model: 1YN 

 
We hereby declare that the new device is identical in design and construction to the originally approved 
model. Consequently, the original test results remain applicable and representative of the new device. 
All documents on file with the FCC from the original certification remain unchanged and continue to 
be valid. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any further information. 
 
Sincerely,  

Signed by:   Marc Boulais 

  Signature  Print name 
     

    Sr R&D Manager 

    Title 

     

    514 856 2222 

    Phone 

     

  EXFO Inc. 

    Company name 

 

  2500 Boul. Alfred-Nobel, Saint-Laurent 
Quebec H4S 0A9 Canada 

    Company address 

 

https://www.ecfr.gov/current/title-47/chapter-I/subchapter-A/part-2#2.933

